From:

To: TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE

Cc: A66Dualling;

Subject: Application by National Highways for an Order Granting Development Consent for the A66 Northern Trans-Pennine Project (TR010062)
Date: 10 October 2023 16:20:33

Dear Mr Dyer

The Government is due to respond to the Climate Change Committee's 2023 Progress Report to Parliament on
31 October 2023. This is highly relevant to the Development Consent Order decision for the A66 Northern
Trans-Pennine.

How long can Interested Parties have to make representations to the Secretary of State after the publication of
the Government response to the CCC 2023 Progress Report?

Yours

Rebecca Lush
Roads and Climate Campaigner

Transport Action Network
providing grassroots support
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